
POSTED THIS 13TH DAY OF MARCH 2025 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF FERRELVIEW 

 
There will be a public hearing before the Board of Trustees of the Village of Ferrelview at; 

 
City Hall 

205 NW Heady Avenue 
Ferrelview, MO 64163 

 
TUESDAY, APRIL 8TH, 2025 AT 6 PM 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to obtain public input regarding the intersection 
at; 

 
1st Street and Heady Avenue 

Ferrelview, MO 64163 
 

 
 

 


